
This summer you’re invited to check out the Werribee 
Street and Cherry Street level crossing removal projects. 

Visit the signs in each area to find out more about the projects, 
how they were built and how they’ve improved safety, reduced 
congestion, and created new community spaces in Werribee. 

If you answer all five questions via the survey link on the  
signs you’ll receive a free drink voucher to use at a local cafe. 

By entering, you can also go into the draw to win a hamper  
filled with goodies from local traders.

The walking tour will run from Saturday 11 December  
until 31 January 2022.

Find out more about the tour and question points  
at levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/werribee-walking-tour

Map of sign locations on the back.

CHERRY STREET AND WERRIBEE STREET, 
WERRIBEE

Explore Werribee's 
new public spaces  

Join us on Saturday 11 December from 10am to 1pm 
to launch our self-guided project walking tour at: 

• Cherry Street plaza area near Woolworths  
and Bunnings for a sweet treat.

• Werribee Street skatepark beneath  
the rail bridge for a sausage sizzle. 

There will be show bags and special prizes  
for the whole family.
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levelcrossings.vic.gov.au

 
@levelcrossings

Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because  
of a hearing or speech impairment,  
please visit relayservice.gov.au

Authorised and published by the Victorian 
Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne

 Translation service   
For languages other  
than English, please  
call 9209 0147.
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